
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Guardian  
 
REMINDER ABOUT LFD TESTING 
 
We are seeing an increase in COVID-19 cases among young people who attend your child’s 
school.  We would like to remind you how important it is for your child to do their LFD test 
twice a week, and to upload their results.  This can help to prevent cases who do not have 
symptoms coming to school while infectious. 
 
Please can you help to ensure that your child does regular LFD testing? 
 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
 
Hazel Henderson 
Consultant in Public Health 
 
 
 
 
Results (whether positive or negative) should be uploaded via the following website 
address or through using the QR code below: 
 
Report a COVID-19 rapid lateral flow test result - GOV.UK (www.gov.uk) 
 

 
 
 

Health Protection Team  
Public Health Department 
Afton House 
Ailsa Hospital 
Dalmellington Road 
Ayr 
KA6 6AB 

 Date:  2 September 2021 
Enquiries to: Health Protection Team  
Direct line: (01292) 885858, Option 1 
Email:  Clinical-HealthProtection_Control 

Room@aapct.scot.nhs.uk 
 
 
 

https://www.gov.uk/report-covid19-result

